From: Jones, Andrew < Andrew. Jones. 3@city.ac.uk >

Sent:20 June 2017 14:18To:Tarka BeverleyCc:Sawyer, Mark

Subject: RE: Update / contacts - City, University of London support offer to LLAG

Dear Beverley,

Thanks, and please do come back if there is a need for more details on specific aspects.

Best wishes, Andrew



Professor Andrew Jones

Vice-President (Research and Enterprise)
City, University of London
London EC1V 0HB
Telephone

email: andrew.jones@city.ac.uk www.city.ac.uk





From: Tarka Beverley [mailto:Beverley.Tarka@haringey.gov.uk]

Sent: 20 June 2017 12:44

To: Jones, Andrew <Andrew.Jones.3@city.ac.uk> **Cc:** Sawyer, Mark <Mark.Sawyer@cityoflondon.gov.uk>

Subject: FW: Update / contacts - City, University of London support offer to LLAG

Dear Andrew

Thank you very kind offer. We have passed this information on to the Borough Emergency Control Centre BECC, the Red Cross and our operational leads on the ground and we will co-ordinate the response and get back to you.

Kind Regards

Beverley

Supporting Humanitarian Assistance Response

Beverley Tarka

Director of Adult Social Services

Haringey Council

River Park House, 225 High Road, Wood Green, London N22 8HQ



beverley.tarka@haringey.gov.uk

www.haringey.gov.uk twitter@haringeycouncil facebook.com/haringeycouncil

A Please consider the environment before printing this email.

From: Sawyer, Mark [mailto:Mark.Sawyer@cityoflondon.gov.uk]

Sent: 20 June 2017 12:03

To: Tarka Beverley

Subject: FW: Update / contacts - City, University of London support offer to LLAG

Sent with Good (www.good.com)

----Original Message----

From: Sawyer, Mark

Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 10:48 AM GMT Standard Time

To: 'jcorkey'; 'Carolyn Downs'; 'Tim Shields'; 'Mary Harpley'; 'Andrew Meek'; 'beverley.tarka'

Subject: FW: Update / contacts - City, University of London support offer to LLAG

A11.

Please see below and grateful if you can confirm receipt to Andrew where relevant and consider how this can assist.

Mark

Sent with Good (www.good.com)

----Original Message----

From: Jones, Andrew [Andrew.Jones.3@city.ac.uk]

Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 10:29 AM GMT Standard Time

To: Barradell, John; Sawyer, Mark; 'Alex Woodman'

Cc: Lloyd, Emma; 'Dero Kim: H&F'

Subject: Update / contacts - City, University of London support offer to LLAG

Dear John,

Further to Kim Dero's email below, I can update with a revised list and contacts. Please do contact me or the named contacts here at City if and / when you would wish to pursue any of below:

1) Immediate support from a professional web team to support an information website. (Contact: Tim Longden, Director of Marketing and Communications, Tim.Longden.1@city.ac.uk)

- 2) Student language volunteers to assist with documentation needs etc (what languages would need to be known) (Contact: Andrew Jones)
- 3) Further general student volunteers (e.g. processing donations) (some engaged already) (Contact Andrew Jones)
- 4) Free eye tests, replacement contact lens, frames etc for those affected from School of Optometry (Contact Matthew Such, Chief Operating Officer, School of Health Sciences Matthew.Such.1@city.ac.uk)
- 5) Possibly some accommodation until September (2 flats offered to University Alumni but none taken up as yet) (Contact: Andrew Jones)

If addition to above City Law School which already provides pro bono legal advice will work with Kensington and Chelsea Citizen's Advice (CAB) to provide free legal advice to those affected. The university is also offering computer hardware in support of this activity. Colleagues are in contact with the CEO there.

Kind regards, Andrew

CITY

Professor Andrew Jones

Vice-President (Research and Enterprise) City, University of London

London EC1V 0HB Telephone

email: andrew.jones@city.ac.uk

EA Jenny Gough ext:

www.city.ac.uk





From: Barradell, John [mailto:John.Barradell@cityoflondon.gov.uk]

Sent: 18 June 2017 17:52

To: 'Dero Kim: H&F' < kim.dero@lbhf.gov.uk >; Sawyer, Mark < Mark.Sawyer@cityoflondon.gov.uk >; 'Alex Woodman'

<awoodman@Westminster.gov.uk>

Cc: Jones, Andrew < Andrew. Jones. 3@city.ac.uk >; Lloyd, Emma < Emma. Lloyd@cityoflondon.gov.uk >

Subject: RE: City, University of London support offer to LLAG

To action please.

----Original Message----

From: Dero Kim: H&F [kim.dero@lbhf.gov.uk]

Sent: Sunday, June 18, 2017 03:52 PM GMT Standard Time

To: Barradell, John; Sawyer, Mark

Cc: Andrew.Jones.3@city.ac.uk

Subject: City, University of London support offer to LLAG

John

Further info on the City University offer

Regards Kim

Kim Dero
Interim Chief Executive
Hammersmith & Fulham Council
Hammersmith Town Hall
King Street
Hammersmith W6 9JU

From:Cllr Jones Andrew: H&F Sent: 18 June 2017 15:47

To: Dero Kim: H&F < kim.dero@lbhf.gov.uk >

Subject: City, University of London support offer to LLAG

Hi Kim,

Thanks, further to my university day job offer, the summary of what can be offer by City, University of London is:

- 1) Immediate support from a professional web team to support a website
- 2) Student language volunteers to assist (what languages would need to be known)
- 3) General student volunteers (some engaged already)
- 4) Free eye tests, contact lens, frames etc for those affected from School of Optometry
- 5) Possibly some accommodation until September (2 flats offered to University Alumni already

If you can pass on to LLAG or let me know who the contact would be that would be great. See you tomorrow

Best, Andrew

Councillor Andrew Jones

Cabinet Member for Economic Development and Regeneration Shepherd's Bush Green Ward The London Borough of Hammersmith & Fulham

Email: andrew.jones@lbhf.gov.uk

http://www.thecowanreport.com

Do it online at www.lbhf.gov.uk

Help us keep your council tax bill down and protect spending on vital public services - use our website to find information, view your account, make payments, apply for services and report problems.

New - create an account - Want to manage your council tax, benefits claim or parking permits online? Create an account now at www.lbhf.gov.uk/myaccount

If you have received this email in error, please delete it and tell the sender as soon as possible. You should not disclose the contents to any other person or take copies.

All emails you send over the internet are not secure unless they have been encrypted. For further details, please see: www.getsafeonline.org/protecting-yourself

THIS E-MAIL AND ANY ATTACHED FILES ARE CONFIDENTIAL AND MAY BE LEGALLY PRIVILEGED. If you are not the addressee, any disclosure, reproduction, copying, distribution or other dissemination or use of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error please notify the sender immediately and then delete this e-mail. Opinions, advice or facts included in this message are given without any warranties or intention to enter into a contractual relationship with the City of London unless specifically indicated otherwise by agreement, letter or facsimile signed by a City of London authorised signatory. Any part of this e-mail which is purely personal in nature is not authorised by the City of London. All e-mail through the City of London's gateway is potentially the subject of monitoring. All liability for errors and viruses is excluded. Please note that in so far as the City of London falls within the scope of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information Regulations 2004, it may need to disclose this e-mail. Website: http://www.cityoflondon.gov.uk THIS E-MAIL AND ANY ATTACHED FILES ARE CONFIDENTIAL AND MAY BE LEGALLY PRIVILEGED. If you are not the addressee, any disclosure, reproduction, copying, distribution or other dissemination or use of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error please notify the sender immediately and then delete this e-mail. Opinions, advice or facts included in this message are given without any warranties or intention to enter into a contractual relationship with the City of London unless specifically indicated otherwise by agreement, letter or facsimile signed by a City of London authorised signatory. Any part of this e-mail which is purely personal in nature is not authorised by the City of London. All e-mail through the City of London's gateway is potentially the subject of monitoring. All liability for errors and viruses is excluded. Please note that in so far as the City of London falls within the scope of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information Regulations 2004, it may need to disclose this e-mail. Website: http://www.cityoflondon.gov.uk

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential, may be subject to legal privilege and are intended only for the person(s) or organisation(s) to whom this email is addressed. Any unauthorised use, retention, distribution, copying or disclosure is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the system administrator at Haringey Council immediately and delete this e-mail from your system. Although this e-mail and any attachments are believed to be free of any virus or other defect which might affect any computer or system into which they are received and opened, it is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure they are virus free and no responsibility is accepted for any loss or damage from receipt or use thereof. All communications sent to or from external third party organisations may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation.